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May 5, 2020 
 
Dear Sisters and Brothers, 
 
Our Wings of Friendship may currently be grounded, but our work for the Order does not stop.  
This Grand Chapter year has not started in a manner that any of us could have imagined.  As 
events unfold locally and nationally, Brother David and I will reschedule events.  Many of the May 
events will be rescheduled. If this continues into June, some events may be held in July or August. 
 
Our charity that we have chosen this year is Mission Aviation Fellowship (MAF). MAF is an 
international organization that flies humanitarian flights to areas devastated by disaster or have 
no other means of getting vital supplies.  If you have ever wondered how doctors, medical supplies 
or other relief items get to remote areas, MAF may have flown them to the area.  These services 
are provided by staff and volunteers.  You can find more information on their website:  
www.maf.org. 
 
We will continue to support KSDS as part of our Special Projects in their mission to provide service 
dogs for those who require special assistance in their lives.  Many of us have heard talks from 
recipients and were moved by the stories of their experiences.  Support of KSDS fulfills our 
General Grand Chapter Service Dogs charity participation.  You can find more information on 
their website:  www.ksds.org. 
 
In addition to KSDS our Special Projects also support: ESTARL, OES Scholarships, Masonic 
Youth Organizations, Membership, Grand Chapter Session, Grand Chapter Website, KMH, Star 
Gazer, KS / NE Exchange, KS / OK Exchange and WGM / WGP Project of Choice.  Our charity 
and Special Projects help change communities locally and worldwide. 
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All money raised by the sale of the key chains will 
be donated to KSDS.   
 
“Eastern Star Shines Bright For Service Dogs” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We know that everyone is looking forward to receiving the new itineraries.  We hope you will enjoy 
the enhancements that have been made. Because of current circumstances, we do not know 
when your District Aide will be able to visit your chapter.  To show your support for Special Projects 
you can purchase pins, key chains and itineraries, and have them mailed to you.  Please use the 
attached form. 
 
We all have wings, because We are IN God’s Service. So, soar high and live each day as if the 
only person you work for is God – because it is. 
 
 
 

Karen Monteith David Blocher      
Worthy Grand Matron Worthy Grand Patron 

 
  



SPECIAL PROJECTS MAIL ORDER FORM 
 

ITEM COST PER ITEM HOW MANY? SUBTOTAL 

Session Pin – Globe with Dove $5.00   

WGM Pin – Airplane $5.00   

WGP Pin – Race Car $5.00   

Key Chain Flashlight $5.00   

Itinerary $5.00   

Postage   $5.00 

 
TOTAL COST 

   

 
NAME: __________________________________________________________ 
 
ADDRESS: _______________________________________________________ 
                
                   _______________________________________________________ 
 
PHONE NUMBER: _________________________________________________ 
 
CHAPTER: ___________________________________ DISTRICT: __________ 
 
Make checks payable to Grand Chapter of Kansas.   
Send To:  Kansas Grand Chapter 
      P.O. Box 73 
      Valley Center, KS 67147 
 


